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August 4, 2008 Coordinating and 

promoting effective 
protection and  
restoration of fish, 
wildlife, and their  
habitat in the  
Columbia River Basin. 
 
 
 
The Authority is 
comprised of the 
following tribes  
and government 
agencies: 
 
Burns Paiute Tribe 
 
Coeur d’Alene Tribe 
 
Confederated Salish 
and Kootenai Tribes  
of the Flathead 
Reservation 
 
Confederated Tribes 
of the Colville 
Reservation 
 
Confederated Tribes  
of the Umatilla Indian 
Reservation 
 
Confederated Tribes  
of the Warm Springs 
Reservation 
 
Confederated Tribes 
and Bands of the 
Yakama Nation 
 
Idaho Department  
of Fish and Game 
 
Kootenai Tribe  
of Idaho 
 
Montana Fish, Wildlife 
& Parks 
 
National Marine 
Fisheries Service 
 
Nez Perce Tribe 
 
Oregon Department  
of Fish and Wildlife 
 
Shoshone-Bannock 
Tribes of Fort Hall 
 
Shoshone-Paiute 
Tribes of Duck Valley 
 
U.S. Fish & Wildlife 
Service 
 
Washington 
Department of Fish  
and Wildlife 
 
 
Coordinating 
Agencies 
 
Columbia River  
Inter-Tribal Fish 
Commission 
 
Upper Columbia  
United Tribes 
 

 
TO: 
 

Resident Fish Advisory Committee (RFAC) 

FROM: 
 

Mike Faler, Chair and Neil Ward, CBFWA Staff 

SUBJECT: Revised Draft Agenda for the August 13, 2008, RFAC Meeting 
 

Resident Fish Advisory Committee Meeting 
Note Date Change: Wednesday, August 13, 2008 

10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. (Pacific) 
@ 

Upper Columbia United Tribes Office 
25 W. Main, Suite 418 
Spokane, WA 99201 

 
Teleconference (503) 229- 0449 Id: 123118  

 
WebEx has been arranged for this meeting: 

Select: RFAC August 13th WebEx Logon
Enter your name and email address 
Enter the meeting password: rfac 

Click “Join Now” 
 

ITEM 1: Review and Approve Agenda  

ITEM 2: Review the ISAB’s “Non-Native Species Impacts on Native Salmonids in the 
Columbia River Basin” Report  

 Impacts on Native Salmonids in the 
Columbia River Basin” Report  

During the last year, the RFAC has participated in discussions with the ISAB 
and has provided recommendations relative to their Draft Non-Native Species 
Impacts on Native Salmonids in the Columbia River Basin report. The NPCC 
recently released the final version of the ISAB’s non-native report 
(http://www.nwcouncil.org/library/isab/isab2008-4.htm

During the last year, the RFAC has participated in discussions with the ISAB 
and has provided recommendations relative to their Draft Non-Native Species 
Impacts on Native Salmonids in the Columbia River Basin report. The NPCC 
recently released the final version of the ISAB’s non-native report 
(http://www.nwcouncil.org/library/isab/isab2008-4.htm). Sheri Sears and Neil 
Ward will lead the RFAC in a review of the document. In addition, the RFAC 
will have an opportunity to observe the ISAB’s presentation of the report to the 
NPCC (NPCC’s August meeting is in Spokane at the Davenport Hotel). The 
RFAC will discuss the merits of developing a written response as well as the 
CBFWA providing an oral presentation during the September NPCC meeting. 

ITEM 3: Election of a New Vice-Chair 

On October 1, Sheri Sears will become the Chair of the RFAC thus, leaving the 
Vice-Chair vacant. As a result, the RFAC will seek candidates and subsequently 
elect a new Vice-Chair. 

ITEM 4: Next RFAC Meeting 
 

H:\WORK\RFAC\2008_0812\AgendaRFAC081308Draft.doc 
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